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GOODRICH 

Wren Class 
Thursday 11th April 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the summer term, the children are already settled back into familiar routines and are 
showing us how independent and capable they are. Here is some useful information.  
 
Homework 
Homework will continue to be set on a Friday; it will also be uploaded to Seesaw if necessary for it to be 
completed by Wednesday of the following week. We encourage parental involvement in homework. 
However, if they do need further support, please don’t hesitate to send a message on seesaw on via email 
jprice@goodrich.hereford.sch.uk  
 

Book reviews will continue to be sent home on a Monday for you to share a story together. These will 
need to be handed in on Friday of the same week. The children have loved sharing their reviews with the 
class. 
 
Reading 
We are so proud of how well all the children are reading, their fluency and expression is so lovely to listen 
to, the children are developing a love of reading! Reading books will continue to go home on a Friday. 
Please return them to school on a Monday ready for a book change.  
 

Fluency and expression continue to be a key focus in our reading sessions and reading at home over the 
weekend will build upon what the children have learnt at school. It is also important to discuss what your 
child has read to help develop their reading comprehension skills. Remember each book has been 
carefully matched to your child.  
 
P.E. 
A P.E. kit will be required on a Wednesday and Friday; however, their full P.E. kit should be in school at all 
times as we sometimes have these lessons on different days. Please ensure your child has the correct kit 
for lessons and all items, including their school uniform, are clearly labelled. No jewellery is to be worn 
and earrings must be removed on P.E. days please for health and safety reasons.  
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GOODRICH 

Forest School  
We have forest school every other Wednesday (please see the school app for dates).  All children need to 
wear warm clothing in layers that you don’t mind getting muddy. Please ensure they have a waterproof 
coat/ waterproofs and wellies. We have very limited spares.   
 
 
Finally, if you have any worries or questions, please don’t hesitate to catch me on the door or send me an 
email.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Price  
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